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February 2023
To whom this may concern,
This letter has been delivered to you on behalf of the Port Hardy Secondary School Graduating Class of 2023. It is our pleasure to visit your place of business to speak with you directly. To ask for your support with our 2023 Dry Grad activities. 
Since the pandemic has lightened up, our graduating class will have the opportunity to go back to a dry grad celebration which offers students a safe, sober, and fun-filled night of activities. 
This year, our graduates are hosting an evening event at the high school which we hope will produce epic and long-lasting memories for everyone. In order to encourage students to remain for the duration of the Dry Grad event, we offer many activities, food and prizes for all who remain until the end.
In the past, many of our community businesses have supported our Grad classes, and we greatly appreciate the contributions from our local businesses. Our 2023 graduation parents committee is committed to spending all the funds raised in our community locally, wherever possible.
Arrangements can be made with one of our grad parents to follow up with you to pick up your donation by April 1st. Please call or email Mike McCulley and he can make sure to have a grad and/or grad parent come back to collect any donations from your business.
Thank you in advance for your generous donation, support and well wishes for our 2023 Grads.
Sincerely,

Mike McCulley
250-949-1200
Mikemcculley1@gmail.com
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